ROTARY CLUB of SPACE CENTER

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77058

ROTARY BOARD MEETING
December 3, 1965

The following members were present:

Ivan E. Brown Don Ahlborn
Eddie Nettles Larry Sarahan
J.A. Newborn Martin Gracey

Paul Swackhamer
There were no names ready for consideration for membership.

It was decided to have a Round Table on Monday, December 20,
for visitors and any members who could not attend the evening
Christmas Party.

Paul Swackhamer advised that Mr, William Spurgeon III would
be our speaker for Monday, December 6, subject - "Explorer
Scouting."

Ivan Brown discussed the Club Assembly for January, and it was
decided to have all committees sit,K together at a meeting of the
Club prior to the Assembly. This information to be passed on to
Bev Steadman so he could work it into our program.

Don Ahlborn discussed delinquent fees, and the Board requested him
to advise those who are delinquent that if their payments have not
been made or a satisfactory arrangement for same, the Board would
consider dropping them as members at our next meeting on December
17th.

A discussion was had about some gift to speakers and the purchase
of banners to be given to visiting Rotarians. Paul Swackhamer is

to make some purchases for gifts to speakers immediately, and Martin
Gracey is to make suggestions for a design on a banner.
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